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DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
BALTIMORE DISTRICT. CORPS OF ENOINEERS

P.O. BOX I715
BAI TIMORE. MARYLAND EIEO3

REPLY TO ATTKHTIOIIOS<

NABPL-E

Mr. B. J. Youngblood
Chief
Licensing Branch No. 1
Division of Licensing
United States Nuclear Regulatory

Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Youngblood:

This letter is in response to your Draft Environmental Impact Statement (DEIS)
related to the operation of the Susquehanna Steam Electric Station Docket
Nos. 50-387-50»388. Comments have been provided in regards to the Corps'reas
of concern as they relate to the proposed project.

This agency's areas of concern are flood control hazard potential, permit require-
ments under Section 404 of the Clean Water Act, and other direct and indirect
impacts on Corps of Engineers'xisting and/or proposed projects.

Insufficient information has been provided in order for comments to be made
with regards to flood plain hazards. It is suggested that the Final Environmental
Impact Statement provide information with regards to the 25, 50, and 100-year
flood elevations. Any crossings of these flood plains should be extensively
explained and mapped. The physical plant should have flood protection up to the
probable maximum flood (PMF) level.

A determination has been made that a Department of the Army Section 404 permit
will not be required for the proposed construction.

It has also been determined that no impacts are anticipated to any existing
and/or proposed Corps of EngineersI projects due to the proposed construction.

The Baltimore District appreciates the opportunity to comment on your DEIS
and if we can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,
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WIL IAM . ESC
Chief, Planning Division
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